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Special Event Parking Only at Parksville Community Centre on Jensen 
 
To support the Cops for Cancer Tour de Rock 2022 event, there will be no public parking in the Parksville 
Community Centre parking lot from this evening, Wednesday, September 28 until Sunday morning, October 2.  
 
The Tour de Rock riders arrive on Thursday with events planned during the day and evening. The riders will leave 
Friday morning for Port Alberni and the parking lot will be set up for the Popup Food Truck Festival to be held on 
Saturday, October 1 from 11 am to 6 pm. All net revenues will be donated to Cops for Cancer Tour de Rock. 
 
We recognize parking on Thursday, September 29 will be extremely limited and encourage residents to leave 
their vehicles at home if possible. For this reason, the existing two-hour parking restrictions in the general area 
between Craig Street and Corfield Avenue will not be enforced on Thursday, September 29.  
 
The Tour de Rock is an exciting annual event where law enforcement and emergency services personnel cycle 
across Vancouver Island raising money for childhood cancer research and support services at the Canadian 
Cancer Society. We are pleased to welcome them to Parksville. 
 
 

### 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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